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Henderson, Kelly

From: Tanya Raimundo 
Sent: 2021/08/31 9:01 PM
To: Henderson, Kelly
Subject: [EXTERNAL]1857 Queen Street-opposed to Apartment building 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
Hi there, 
 
I am opposed to the apartment building that is being proposed at 1857 Queen Street in Brampton. I cannot understand 
why there would be low income housing mixed with executive homes. I would not be opposed to executive townhomes 
or detached homes being built in this lot. We are a single family dwelling and would like to see our community stay that 
way. I would have never purchased a home in this neighbourhood if I knew that apartment buildings would be this 
close. I will be letting all our neighbours know about what is being proposed just across the street. I hope they all can 
address this with you and the city as well. Please send me any links to the virtual meeting on September 7th so that I 
may attend. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tanya Parente 
 
 


